July 30, 2021
TO:
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT AND ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of Varner Creek Utility District will hold a Special meeting on Thursday, August 5, 2021 at 10:00 A.M. at 1st Capital Business Services, 310 E. Brazos Avenue, West Columbia, Texas 77486, outside the boundaries of the District, for the following purposes:

1. Review upcoming Debt Service requirements and propose a tax rate for 2021.
2. Set date and time for tax hearing.
3. Review Operating Budget and year to date costs for 2021.  Consider and approve any revisions.
4. Review status of active bond projects. Take appropriate action to update and approve any revisions or additional requirements needed.
VARNER CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT

By:____________________________

Debra Lanehart, 

Administrator of District

(SEAL)

